EXTRACTS OF THE BENUE STATE AND LOCAL GOVERNMENTS JOINT
ACCOUNT ALLOCATION COMMITTEE MEETING HELD ON TUESDAY
7" AUGUST, 2018 AT THE CONFERENCE HALL BLG&CA.

7.8 Presentation from Officials of Benue State Planning
Commission.
The Officials from the Benue State Planning Commission said they
were at the meeting to intimate Council Chairmen on the
directive of the Federal Government on the New Budget
template for preparation of Budgets which should include areas
of interest and needs of all Council Wards in the State.

Resolution:

The meeting resolved that the templates for collation of these
information and data for the 2019 budget be distributed to all
the 23 Local Government Councils for completion and should be
returned to the Commission on or before the end of September,

2018.
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